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03/03/2021  14:48:152021/0058/P NOBJ Cordelia Brown I am a resident of College Lane and completely support this planning application for the following reasons: 

-Other houses on the Lane have recently carried out development works, including loft conversions and works 

to the rear of their properties. This includes the next door property, 21 College Lane, where major works were 

carried out in recent months. This means there is precedent for development on the Lane that is in keeping 

with the architectural integrity of the Lane.

-I have looked at the plans for 21A and believe they are in keeping with the architectural integrity of the lane 

and surrounding area, and will not impact negatively on neighbouring properties.

-While I do not know the family well, I am aware that they are living in cramped and overcrowded 

accommodation, with insufficient bedrooms for the members of the family; if they were permitted to carry out 

the works on their property, in line with their neighbours at 21 and other houses on the Lane, they would have 

adequate living space for their family.
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